
 

 

  

 
 

28 September 2018 

 
 

Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers, 
  
I would like to invite you to our Meet the Tutor event on Wednesday 10th October 

2018 from 4.00-6.30pm. All meetings will take place in the main school hall. The 
evening is in place to give parents and carers a chance to discuss any pastoral 

issues/concerns. Topics covered centre on pastoral support, attendance, and 
behaviour. This is not a subject consultation and you will only be meeting the form 
teacher. The Head of Year may also be available. 

  
To book a 5 minute appointment, with your child’s form tutor, please use the link 

below which opens at 6pm Friday 28th September and closes at noon on Tuesday 9th 
October: 
 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ 
 

If you cannot make this day, or the times which you are available have already been 
reserved, then please contact the form teacher directly via email for any specific 
feedback or any questions you may have. There will not be many organised parent 

consultations throughout the year, but as a year group we will make ourselves 
available for a meeting where ever necessary. 

 
For all Etonbury staff emails: 
First initial, surname @bestacademies.org.uk for 

example, mdavison@bestacadmies.org.uk 
  

Many thanks, 
  

 
 

Mr Davison  
Head of Year 7 
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